

## THE VICE PRESIDENT

February 17, 1998

Dr. Sam Bierstock Suite 284 7491 N. Federal Highway C-5 Boca Raton, Florida 33487

Dear Dr. Bierstock:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for sending me the compact disc and cassette tape, "Dr. Sam and the Managed Care Blues Band" and for the support and encouragement you have offered to me. Certainly, I deeply appreciate your remembering me in this way.

As you know, we are working hard to meet the many challenges facing our nation, and your participation and support are essential for the success of our efforts. I have been overwhelmed by the outpouring of kindness and generosity of the American people, and individuals throughout the nation have continued to demonstrate strong and positive personal support. I genuinely am reassured by the knowledge of your friendship.

Again, thank you for your thoughtfulness. Please accept my warmest best wishes and hopes for your continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Al Gore

AG/cco